
CITY OF EVERGLADES CITY FLORIDA  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLISHING LEGALLY REQUIRED ADVERTISEMENTS AND PUBLIC NOTICES ON COLLIER CITY 
OF EVERGLADES CITY DESIGNATED PUBLICLY ACCESSIBLE WEBSITE 

 

Please be advised, pursuant to Section 50.0311(6), Florida Statutes, the City of Everglades City, Florida 
intends on utilizing Collier County’s publicly accessible website to publish legally required advertisements 
and public notices. 

Legal advertisements and public notices will be accessible at the following web addresses: 

• http://www.cityofeverglades.org  
• https://notices.collierclerk.com/  

 The City’s utilization of Collier County’s designated publicly accessible website shall begin on November 
13, 2024. 

In accordance with Section 50.0311(6), Florida Statutes, property owners and residents throughout the 
City may receive legally required advertisements and public notices from the City of Everglades City by 
first-class mail or email upon registering their name and address or email address with the City Clerk’s 
Office for the City of Everglades City. 

Registration for the receipt of legally required advertisements and public notices may be done by 
contacting Dottie Smallwood, City Clerk, City of Everglades City, by email at 
DSmallwood@CityofEverglades.org.  


